
 
January 6, 2025 

 

 

To: All members affiliated with Air Transport District 142 

 

 

SUBJECT: INFORMATION PUBLISHED REGARDING BYLAWS PROPOSALS 

  FRAUDULENTLY ATTRIBUTED TO DISTRICT 142 

 

Greetings! 

 

It has come to our attention that a document has been distributed regarding the process for 

submitting and endorsing bylaws proposals to the upcoming District 142 Convention. This 

document claims to have been written and distributed by District 142… but, it clearly was not. 

 

We take this issue very seriously. When published by the District, bulletins of this sort are 

carefully reviewed for accuracy, and always appear on our letterhead or with our branding and 

are always published on our website: www.atd142.org 

 

The deadline for endorsing and submitting bylaws proposals has now passed. 

 

We feel it’s important to determine who is responsible for disseminating this information as 

though it came from the District. Any information regarding this serious matter may be directed 

to me at District headquarters at 816-982-6480 or iamdl142@iamdl142.org  

 

 

 

      Fraternally, 

 

 

      John M. Coveny, Jr. 

      President/Directing General Chair  

http://www.atd142.org/
mailto:iamdl142@iamdl142.org

